
Emerging Scholars in Legislation & Law of the Political Process 
 
The AALS Section on Legislation & Law of the Political Process invites submissions for a 
session to be held at the AALS 2025 annual meeting. The annual meeting will be held 
January 7-11 in San Francisco, California. The Call for Papers presenters will be responsible 
for paying their registration fee and hotel and travel expenses. The details on the session 
are below. If you are interested in participating in this session, please email the paper or 
work-in-progress to be presented to Jamie Macleod at james.macleod@brooklaw.edu by 5 
PM EST on Friday, September 6. Projects at any stage of completion are welcome. 
 
This session looks to highlight and discuss the work of emerging scholars in the fields of 
legislation and the law of the political process. The session seeks submissions from 
scholars who have been in academic positions for fewer than six years. Any work that 
addresses the topics of legislation or the law of the political process is welcome.  
 


